DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Meeting Invitation: Sustainability Monitoring and Assessment of Phil-WAVES Project

1 message

Ma. Andrea Palma <madpalma@denr.gov.ph> Fri, Aug 18, 2023 at 4:10 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <denrmimaropa@denr.gov.ph>,
DENR Mimaropa Region <rdb@denr.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>,
"pntiangco@namria.gov.ph" <pntiangco@namria.gov.ph>, "info@llda.gov.ph" <info@llda.gov.ph>, oed@pcsd.gov.ph,
Biodiversity Management Bureau <bmb@denr.gov.ph>, Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau
<erdb@denr.gov.ph>, DENR FMB Official <fmb@denr.gov.ph>, Land Management Bureau <Imb@denr.gov.ph>,
"od@Imb.gov.ph" <od@Imb.gov.ph>, central@mgb.gov.ph, "Conrado Bravante, Jr." <cabravantejr@denr.gov.ph>,
pmd_mimardb@yahoo.com.ph, "ivy.belenia@erdb.denr.gov.ph" <ivy.belenia@erdb.denr.gov.ph>,
"juan.ebora@erdb.denr.gov.ph" <juan.ebora@erdb.denr.gov.ph>, "myline.aparente@erdb.denr.gov.ph"
<myline.aparente@erdb.denr.gov.ph>, meyeth_ofiaza@emb.gov.ph, fppkmd.fes@fmb.gov.ph, Strategic Communication and
Initiatives Service <scis@denr.gov.ph>

Dear everyone,
With regard to the Sustainability Monitoring and Assessment of the Phil-WAVES Project to be conducted on 23 August

2023 (Wed), 10 AM, please be reminded that the venue is at 3F FASPS Conference Room, SECAL Building.
For those joining virtually, please kindly see the Zoom details below.

Zoom Meeting Link:
https://zoom.us/j/94501080921?pwd=RUIMTndFSkUwQWx0ZzBBMVpIVURDZz09

Meeting ID: 945 0108 0921
Passcode: 403591

Further, we would appreciate it if you would send us the names of participants from your offices, if you haven't done so.
Thank you.

Regards,

Ma. Andrea D. Palma

Project Evaluation Officer

Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

On Mon, Aug 14, 2023 at 10:25 AM Ma. Andrea Palma <madpalma@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear everyone,

With reference to the Sustainability Monitoring and Assessment of the PhilWAVES Project scheduled on 23
August 2023, 10:00 am, we would like to request everyone to please accomplish the Confirmation Form through this
link: https://tinyurl.com/SMAPhIIWAVES

We hope to receive your office's feedback this week.
Thank you very much.

Respectfully,

Ma. Andrea D. Palma

Project Evaluation Officer

Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
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Department of Environment and Natural Resources

On Mon, Aug 7, 2023 at 2:50 PM Ma. Andrea Palma <madpalma@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
To all Offices concerned:

We are sending you a copy of the Memorandum from the Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS)
requesting your assistance and participation in the Sustainability Monitoring and Assessment of the Phil-WAVES
Project on 23 August 2023 (Wednesday), 10:00 am.

We would appreciate it if you acknowledge receipt of this email.
Should you have any concerns, please feel free to contact me through this email or phone number (02) 8926 8052.
Thank you, and we look forward to hearing from you.

Respectfully,

Ma. Andrea D. Palma

Project Evaluation Officer

Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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